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Messaging Committee Tasks - March 2025

From Mark Cross <mcross@cassd63.org>
Date Fri 1/31/2025 1:39 PM
To Kevin Feeney <kfeeney@209u.net>; Stephanie Long <slong@lelandschool.com>; Matt Swick

<mswick@209u.net>; Jerry Ellender <jerry.ellender@madriverschools.org>; Carolynn Anderson
<carolynn.anderson@k12.sd.us>; Eversole, Wes <weversole@ldisd.net>; Sarah.Wedge@k12.sd.us
<sarah.wedge@k12.sd.us>; teri.reynolds@k12.sd.us <teri.reynolds@k12.sd.us>;
sally.crowser@k12.sd.us <sally.crowser@k12.sd.us>; Tim Page <t.page@elwoodschool.com>; John
Cosner <jcosner@ssusd.org>; amoore@ssusd.org <amoore@ssusd.org>; Charlie Kyle
<ckyle@ccsd180.org>; sstowe@lelandschool.com <sstowe@lelandschool.com>

Cc Frank Sheboy <frank.sheboy@hffmcsd.org>; CWALKER@hueneme.org <cwalker@hueneme.org>;
Tom Schneider <schneiderthomasw@hotmail.com>

Tom, Frank, and Christina,

Following are the updated tasks of the Messaging Committee to complete between now and the
March NAFIS Conference. Unless you have other suggestions or needs from our committee,
please update the list as follows:

1. Update the FLISA Leave Behind flyer
2. Update the FLISA Talking Points and align with NAFIS
3. Share school and child-centered pictures for FLISA website and materials
4. Develop Congressional letter for non-attending FLISA school districts (in

collaboration with Advocacy and Membership)

Thank you!

Mark R. Cross
Superintendent of Schools

Cass School District 63
O 331-481-4004 • C 815-303-3859
mcross@cassd63.org
8502 Bailey Road, Darien, Illinois 60561
www.cassd63.org
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